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AP Wyoming Celebrates Dedication at Lincoln Elementary School 

October 22, 2015 (Casper, WY) – A group of all ages gathered at North Casper’s newest elementary school last 

week to applaud the official opening of Lincoln Elementary. Part of the celebration included guided tours from an 

excited group of students who are all very proud of their new facility. The new 53,000-sf school provides an 

additional 20,000 sf of education space from the old North Casper Elementary School that includes four K-3 

classrooms and three fourth and fifth grade classrooms.  

Special thanks was given to everyone involved in the project from Natrona County Chairman, Dave Applegate; 

Natrona County Superintendent, Steve Hopkins; School Facilities Manager, Paul Syverson; and Principal, Phillip 

Hubert. This project’s quality and success stemmed from a highly cooperative collaboration between Natrona 

County School District, Wyoming School Facilities Department, MOA Architecture and AP Wyoming. 

About AP Wyoming 

AP Wyoming has been a Wyoming resident contractor since 2009, providing construction management, design-

build and general contracting services to public and private clients statewide. AP Wyoming serves the higher 

education, municipal, K-12 school, energy, healthcare, multi-family, retail and senior living market segments from 

its office in Cheyenne. For more information, please visit http://apwyoming.com/.  
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